
From: ROSS CARSON
To: Clerks
Subject: public input Town Council meeting on Monday, October 26
Date: October 22, 2020 9:56:07 AM

From:  Ross Carson, chairperson, Concerned Citizens for the Homeless in
Newmarket

To:  The Town Clerk, Town of Newmarket, York Region

Re:  Speaking to the topic of Community Support on the Outstanding Matters
List

Dear Sir or Madam,

I write to request the opportunity to speak at the Committee of the Whole
Meeting on Monday, October 26 at 1:00 p.m.

I wish to address the topic of Community Support when the review of the list
of Outstanding Matters occurs in the agenda.

My role will be to speak as the chairperson of the unincorporated association,
Concerned Citizens for the Homeless in Newmarket.

Our fifteen member group meets on-line every second Tuesday morning.  Our
meetings began in mid-April 2020.

Your assistance in arranging my opportunity to speak on Monday during the
afternoon meeting is very much appreciated.

sincerely,

Ross Carson 


